
August 2023 Communications Committee Report 
 
 
 
September Quarterly Newsletter is in progress; committee updates needed by 8/19 the 
latest (earlier is preferred if possible) 
-Begin development of a survey to garner community interest and feedback  
-Seeking additional Communications Committee members/volunteers  
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